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Amber Workshop 2011 finishes after 4 intense days

Barcelona, 10th May 2011.- From May 3 to 6, the Barcelona Supercomputing Center (BSC) and the
Institute for Research in Biomedicine (IRB Barcelona) organized the Amber Workshop sponsored by Nvidia.
In total, 60 attendees from 13 different countries participated in this course taught by Professors Adrian E.
Roitberg, University of Florida and Ross C. Walker, University of California San Diego. The workshop offered
an introduction to the technique of simulation of molecules using the AMBER software in practical cases
such as the prediction of the interaction between two bio-molecules. Participants had also the opportunity
to know the features of the next version of software (AMBER12), which will include the portability to GPUs.

The next course organized by BSC will be the PUMPS Summer School, which will be held from 18 to 22 July at
Campus Nord of the UPC. For further information, please visit: http://bcw.ac.upc.edu/PUMPS2011/




